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For the attention of the Permanent Representations of the Member States to the 
European Union 

 
 

Per email only 

 
 

 
 

Subject:  ECHA Single Programming Document 2025-2027 (final) 
 

 
Your Excellency, 

 

At its meeting from 12 to 13 December 2024, the Management Board of the European 
Chemicals Agency (ECHA) adopted the final ECHA Single Programming Document 

2025-2027.  
 

I am pleased to submit to you the above-mentioned document. 
 

The final Single Programming Document 2025-2027 also be published on ECHA’s 
website (www.echa.europa.eu/plans-and-reports). 

 

Should you, or your services, have any queries related to the documents, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 
Dr Sharon McGuinness 

Executive Director 

 
 

 
Encl:  Final ECHA Single Programming Document 2025-2027 

  

 
Cc.:  Sofia Zisi, Chair of the ECHA Management Board 
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